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It is a great pleasure for us to welcome you on behalf of the conference committees, to the 7th IEEE 

International Conference on Cyber Security and Cloud Computing (IEEE CSCloud 2020). I am glad that 
we can have this international conference at New York, USA in this summer. 

 
Now, please allow us to introduce the IEEE CSCloud conference. The conferences address the 

development of Cloud Computing technology that has deeply changed not only the development of 
computer science, but also influenced the way people live. Today, one of the most promising trends of 
computer science is the Cloud-based solutions for Artificial Intelligence (AI) solutions. However, privacy 
and security issues along with the Cloud-based services are also becoming an obstacle for the usage of the 
Cloud-based AI computing. This year, we focus on two aspects of Cloud security and the security of AI 
and aims to gather recent achievements in cyber security and cloud computing fields. IEEE CSCloud 2020 
is the next edition of a series of successful academic events, including CSCloud 2015 (New York, USA), 
CSCloud 2016 (Beijing, China), CSCloud 2017 (New York, USA), CSCloud 2018 (Shanghai, China), and 
CSCloud 2019 (Paris, France).  

 
Moreover, it is our great honor to introduce the program for the IEEE CSCloud 2020. We received over 

130 research papers for this conference out of which fewer than 25 were accepted as full papers. The 
acceptance rate of IEEE CSCloud 2020 is 19.20%. We have put together a few tracks over the period of 
the conference. As a conference chair of IEEE CSCloud 2020, I know that the success of the conference 
depends ultimately on many people who have endeavored to the conference with us in planning and 
organizing both the technical programs and social arrangements.  We particularly express our gratitude to 
General Chair Meikang Qiu; Workshop Chairs Keke Gai and Honghun Dai; Publicity Chairs Peng Zhang, 
Zakirul Alam, Zhihui Lu, and Hua Huang; Local Chair Tao Zhang. We also owe special thanks to our 
sponsors: IEEE, IEEE Computer Society, IEEE TCSC, IEEE STC Smart Computing, and North America 
Chinese Talents Association. 

 
On behalf of the IEEE CSCloud 2020 organizing committee, I am honored and delighted to welcome you 

to 7th IEEE International Conference on Cyber Security and Cloud Computing in New York, USA. I 
believe we have chosen a venue in which guarantees a successful technical conference. With our charming 
venue, we are sure that you will enjoy your journey at CSCloud 2020 for socializing with other scholars 
and gridding the academic social networks. We also hope you enjoy your stay in New York. 
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